
 
 
 

 

Dear Guests, 

 

we would like to inform you that due to the great interest we expand our services 
in Balatontourist Camping&Bungalows Füred: 

the dogs are welcome in part of the campsite from 20th June 2020! 

We indicated a demarcated place on the east side of the campsite, please find 
on the map. The dogs are allowed in the accomodations which are located on 
this zone (mobilhomes, pitches). 

The dogs must always be tied or kept on a leash and have to stay on the zone, so 
the beach, pools, shops, playgrounds remain without pets, and they are not 
allowed to enter the sanitary blocks and the community kitchens either. The 
restaurant „Panoráma Terrace” admits the dogs, too. There is possibility to 
running dog in a park near to the campsite. 

We are ready to welcome pets, so we provide undisturbed rest for the guests 
with, and without dog as well. 

If you have questions, do not hesitate to contact the colleagues in the campsite: 
+36 87 580 241, +36 87 343 823, fured@balatontourist.hu, or on the spot. 

We hope, you will be satisfied with our new service, we await all members of the 
family from 20th June!  

 

Best Regards, 

The Team of Balatontourist Camping&Bungalows Füred 


